
 

 

 
CIRCULAR 
 
 

 

Please note that AFL have just informed us that Online National Transfers have now been closed in 
Sports TG Footyweb until further notice. 
 
You will receive confirmation from the league once this is re-opened. 
 

 

 

Subject: ONLINE NATIONAL TRANSFERS CLOSED 
  
Date: 19 March 2020 
  
Document ID: 31, 2019-20 
  
From: 
 
 
 

Ashlea Renshaw 
Ph: 9287 5595 (Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
E: arenshaw@wafc.com.au M: 0429 174 906 

Audience: 
 

Club Committees, Board Members 

Summary: Action: 

The AFL has turned off Transfers until further notice. No action required. 
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